
Prinz Law Opens New Atlanta
Office
The Prinz Law Office is pleased to announce the opening of its
new Atlanta Office. To read the press release announcing the
opening, please click on the link below:

The Prinz Law Office press release 12.31.15.

SaaS Lawyer Kristie Prinz to
Present  on  Negotiating
Software  as  a  Service
Contracts for Program Hosted
by Strafford Publications
SaaS Lawyer Ms. Kristie Prinz will be featured as a speaker
for the webinar “Negotiating Software as a Service Contracts”
for Atlanta-based Strafford Publications on Tuesday, September
8 from 1 p.m.-2:30 p.m. EDT.   To review the itinerary or sign
up to attend, please click here.
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